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16 MAY 2014 ASX/MEDIA RELEASE

TRITTON UPDATE: STANDARD CHARTERED COPPER SWAP FACILITY

Further to the Announcement released by Straits Resources Limited (ASX:SRQ) on 9 September 2013, we
advise that Straits and Standard Chartered Bank (SCB) have agreed that the due date for Straits to deliver an
additional 50kt of JORC certified copper reserves (previously required by 15 May 2014) has been extended until
15 June 2014, to account for certain delays.

Completion of this requirement was a condition of the interim restructure of Straits’ copper swap facility with SCB
announced to the market on 9 September 2013.

Straits is in ongoing discussions with SCB regarding a further restructure of the existing facility, and will update
the market of those discussions in due course.
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